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As announced at the meeting of February 4, 2004, Ambassador Horacio Serpa, Permanent Representative of Colombia, presented the draft resolution entitled “Support for the Peace Process in Colombia” to the Permanent Council.

The following delegations took the floor to support the draft resolution: Argentina, The Bahamas, Belize, Bolivia, Brazil, Canada, Costa Rica, Chile, Dominican Republic, Ecuador, El Salvador, Grenada, Guatemala, Honduras, Mexico, Nicaragua, Panama, Paraguay, Peru, Saint Kitts and Nevis, United States, Uruguay, and Venezuela.

Mr. Fernando Jaramillo, Chief of Staff of the Secretary General, then took the floor to report that financing for the Mission would come from voluntary and specific funds.

The Permanent Council proceeded to consider the draft resolution presented by Colombia and approved it with amendments suggested by the delegations [CP/RES. 859 (1397/04)].

Immediately afterwards, with the Council’s assent, the floor was taken by Mr. José Miguel Vivanco, Director de Human Rights Watch.

The meeting ended after another statement by Ambassador Horacio Serpa, Permanent Representative of Colombia, who emphasized the importance his country attached to adoption of resolution CP/RES. 859 (1397/04).
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�.	Transcriptions of the delegates’ statements can be found in the minutes of the corresponding meeting CP/ACTA 1397/04.
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